
S ou th  Ac c es s  to  t he  G o lden  G a te  B r i dge

DOYLE DRIVE
Doyle Drive Replacement Project 

Contractor and Small Business Meeting 

Visit www.doyledrive.org for additional information.

The Doyle Drive Replacement Project 
team would like to invite you to learn 
more about the upcoming project con-
tracts and bidding process and also to 
network with other contractors and 
small businesses. 

Meeting Agenda

Presentation and Q&A	 3:00-4:00pm

Networking Event 	 4:00-6:00pm 

Please join us:

Wednesday, April 8	 3:00-6:00pm

Golden Gate Club, 135 Fisher Loop 
San Francisco, CA 94129

Prime contractors, please RSVP to:

(415) 263-5953 or 
doyledrive@circlepoint.com

About the Doyle Drive 
Replacement Project

The south access road to the Golden 
Gate Bridge, known as Doyle Drive or 
Route 101 in San Francisco, CA, is aging 
and must be replaced with a facility 
that meets modern seismic and design 
standards. 

The Doyle Drive replacement is an 
approximately $1.1 billion project that 
is set in a national park and will feature 
a parkway design including two short 
tunnels, a wide landscaped median, 
enhanced pedestrian access and traffic 
calming transitions.

Due to the commitment of regional 
leaders to cooperatively pursue federal 
stimulus money, the project has been 
divided into seven contracts, with 
two of these contracts expected to be 
advertised and awarded in summer 
2009.


